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Schedule of Services 

Sunday 9:00 AM Bible Classes (Offered for All Ages) 

 10:15 AM Morning Worship Assembly 
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Deacons 

Administration 
Audio/Visual & Media 

 
Building & Grounds 

 
Children’s Programs 

Communication 
Education 

 
Family Life Center 

Fellowship 
Finance 

 
Foreign Missions 

Involvement 
Local Evangelism 

Sharing 
 

Ushers 
Welcome Center 

Welcome Center/ 
Visitor Contacts 

Worship 
 
 

Youth 
 

Joel Blake 
Mark Jetton 
Gary LeMaire 
Ken Purvis 
Doug Tucker 
Richard Hyde 
Anthony Dozier 
Matt Fitzgerald 
Quinn Tolbert 
Chris Davis 
Tim Riggs 
Jeff Fleming 
Brandon Smith 
Paul Gidden 
Brian Lee 
Chuck Bryant 
Kyle Gordley 
Bradley Welborn 
Kermit Brooks 
Michael Matheidas 
Ben Brockman 
 
Scott Blake 
Bill Malone 
Brant Mathis 
Matt Hemphill 
Terrance O’Connor 

Visitation—Hospital/Shut-Ins Tom Herrick 

Servant Minister 

Welcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 
We are honored you have chosen to worship with us this morning.   
Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

Notes 
 

Staff 

Pulpit 
Ken Stegall 

kstegall@woodlandoaks.org 

Youth 
Chris Tomberlin 

chris.tomberlin@woodlandoaks.org 

Children’s 
Coordinator 

Jennifer Tolbert 
jennifer.tolbert@woodlandoaks.org 

Office 
Administrators 

Gina Talbott 
gina.talbott@woodlandoaks.org 

 
Karen Ardito 

karen.ardito@woodlandoaks.org 

Last Week’s Attendance 

 

Treehouse Kids Bible Classes: 

Adult Bible Classes: 

“How We Got the Bible” by Marty Miller 
Sundays in Chapel Center Auditorium 

“A Study of I Timothy” by Sam Bradley 
Sundays in Worship Center A101 

“A Study of Hebrews” by Chris Wright 
Sundays in Worship Center A102 (20s & 30s) 

“Reading Through the Bible” by Michael Matheidas & Rick Medford 
Sundays in Chapel Center Magnolia Room 

“Great Prayers of the Bible” by Various Speakers 
Wednesdays in Worship Center Auditorium 

Teen Bible Classes: 

“Freed for Freedom” by Chris Tomberlin 
Sundays in Chapel Center C203 (7th-12th) 

“A Study of I & II Peter/Jude” by Nathan Ingram 
Wednesdays in Chapel Center C203 (7th-12th) 

0-1 years 
1 year-olds 
2 year-olds 
3 year-olds 

Pre-K 
Kindergarten 

A103 
A105/106 
A107 
A108 
A109 
B200 

B202 
B203 
B206 
B208 
B209 
 

1st grade 
2nd grade 
3rd grade 
4th grade 

5th-6th grade 

Elder of the Day Flo Mata 

Communion Leader Kermit Brooks 

June 18, 2017 

A Facility Map and other information is available at the Welcome Center. 

A Secure Check-in System is active for children ages 0 to 4 years. 

June 18 Evening Assembly—Understanding My Bible Lesson 16 

Sunday, June 11, 2017 

9:00 AM Bible Class 351 

10:15 AM Worship 572 

6:00 PM Worship 215 

Contribution $25,905.00 

Wednesday, June 7, 2017 

7:00 PM Bible Class 212 

Can’t God Do It? 
      (Article submitted to Christian Chronicle for possible publication) 

“But why can’t those kids have clean water to drink?”       
five-year-old Lainey asked her mom and dad.  “Well, Lainey, 
drilling a well for water costs lots of money,” her mom     
replied.  Almost instantly the response was “But can’t God 
do it?” … Out of the mouth of babes! 

Brian and Nikki Lee have a family tradition of allowing their 
children to select a project to help children in third-world 
countries at Christmas. With the aid of  literature from     
various relief organizations, they enjoy making a selection 
of having a fruit tree planted or buying a goat for a family 
somewhere in the world. But this time the public-school-
employee dad and the stay-at-home mom had turned to the 
page that contained the big projects - the ones far beyond 
their financial capabilities.  

“But can’t God do it?” Mom and dad desperately looked at 
each other. What do you say? “Well…Honey, sure God can 
do it, but….” The little girl with the big brown eyes insisted, 
“But this is what I want to do; those kids need water.” 

Project “Well-Wishers” was intrepidly launched. The Lee’s 
home congregation, Woodland Oaks church of Christ in The 
Woodlands, TX is involved with a mission effort in Ethiopia 
which works with Sudanese refugees, trains preachers and 
plants new congregations. The work is directed by     Ty-
rone Mynhier. One of the many needs associated with this 
work was the need for a water well to provide clean drink-
ing water in a village where a new congregation has recent-
ly been planted. The Lord brought the two together.  

Word spread. Faith is contagious. With the help of family, 
friends and church family, Lainey was able to present a 
check for fifteen thousand dollars to the Ethiopia Mission 
ministry. The water well was completed at the end of     
February, 2017.  

Yes, Lainey, God CAN do it. Thank you for reminding us.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       -Ken Stegall 



This Week 

Sunday (today)  PACN Baby Bottles Due 
  WOCC Quilters’ Display 
  TREK—all week 
Monday 6:00 p.m. Pickleball 
 7:00 p.m. Jabberwacky - Lake Houston 
   No church van transportation 
Tuesday 11:30 a.m. Men’s Luncheon - La Cantina Mexican Grill 
 6:45 p.m. Young Professionals Bible Study 
Wednesday 9:00 a.m. WOCC Quilters  
 7:00 p.m.  Bible Classes (Adult: Allen Hahn) 
 8:00 p.m. Family Camp Meeting in Worship Center 
Thursday 6:30 p.m. Celebrate Recovery 
Friday  Family Camp 
Saturday  Family Camp 

Announcements 

 

Upcoming Events 

 June 25 Family Camp/Youth Guys Basketball 
 June 26 Jabberwacky - Lake Jackson 
 June 27 Youth Service Project 
 June 30 Youth Girls Night 
 July 2 Congregational Singing 
 July 3 Youth Guys Basketball 
 July 4 Youth Devo 
 July 5 Monthly Summer Meal 
 July 6 Youth Kayaking 
 July 9 Family Fun Night - Treehouse Kids 
 July 9-20 Camp Wyldewood 
 July 10 Jabberwacky - Graeber Road Church of Christ 
 July 11 Youth Putt-Putt 
 July 23 Elder/Deacon Meeting 
  Family Fun Night - Treehouse Kids 
  Youth Buys Basketball 
 July 24 Jabberwacky - WOCC 
 July 25 Youth Service Project 
 July 27  Youth Six Flags 
 July 29 Youth Girls Night 
 July 30 IMPACT Lunch 
 August 2 Monthly Summer Meal 
 August 12 Back to School Bash 

If you could use meals during times of need, please contact the church office at 936-273-0010 or information@woodlandoaks.org 

Happy Father’s Day  to all the fathers at Woodland Oaks! 

Congratulations to our new sister in Christ, Holly Brisson. Holly was baptized 
by Chris Tomberlin at Camp Bandina on June 5. 

Please take time to stop by the WOCC Quilters’ Display in the Worship      
Center foyer this morning. Quilts are made and donated to local charitable  
organizations. New members are always welcome. Please sign-up at the        
display table or see Gail Stubblefield or Regina Evenstad for more information. 

The annual Change for Life campaign benefitting Pregnancy Assistance Center 
North is underway. Baby bottles are due today, June 18.  Turn in bottles to  
Cindy Ingram. 

The Men’s Luncheon will be held this Tuesday, June 20 at 11:30 a.m. at La 
Cantina Mexican Grill, 6777 Woodlands Pkwy, Spring, TX 77382. 

There will be a Family Camp Meeting this Wednesday evening, June 21      
immediately after bible class in the auditorium. Campers will receive t-shirts, 
camp folders and all important  information will be discussed. 

Pickleball Mondays at 6 p.m. in the Family Life Center. See Robert Shock for 
more information. 

Ladies’ Exercise Class will take a break for the summer. Classes will resume 
in the fall. 

Wednesday night meals will be served only on the first Wednesday night of 
each month for the summer. Mark your calendars for this fellowship time on 
July 5 and August 2. 

Celebrate Recovery meets each Thursday evening in the Chapel Center with 
dinner at 6:30 p.m. followed by a lesson at 7 p.m. Child care is provided. 

Is There a Man in Your House? Lesson series will  be completed today. If 
you would like a copy, please sign up at the Welcome Center. 

Thank you to all of our amazing volunteers who helped make Vacation Bible 
School a huge success! We had almost 150 children from Woodland Oaks and 
the community who had a fabulous time learning about God this week. We 
couldn’t have done it without you. A special thank you to our Children’s       
Coordinator, Jennifer Tolbert. Thank you for all your planning, organizing, 
and time you put into making this years VBS a great success! 

Prayers 

Z Judy Perry/recovering from spinal surgery on Friday, June 15. 
Z Clora Heath/recovering from 3 brain surgeries/Memorial  Her mann The 
 Woodlands  Hospital/TIIR East Tower Room 762/Visitors are appreciated. 
Z  Fanny Tilley/Joyce Allen’s mom/recovering in rehab after fall. 
Z  Mike Ferdinand/friend of Cleo and Judy Tarver/cancer, extensive  surgery, 
 blood clot, and infection. 
Z All TREK participants/safety while traveling and hiking. 
Z Members battling cancer: Tom Campbell, Cynthia Haney, Terry Hopper, 
 Nancy Lee and Harold Wade. 
Z Friends & family battling cancer: Jeff Branton, Charlene & Paul Deason, 
 JJ  Lovoi, Linda McNally, Kenneth Miller, Marty Pedranzan, Meghan 
 Rudd, Becky Splawn. 
Z Please remember our members: Linda Alexander, Lorene Burright, Pat 
 Charleston, Ken  Coleman, Wallace Crawley, Don Gilbert,  Shirley 
 Jones,  Evelyn  Lancaster, Georgia Meadows, Mary  Jane  Nevels, Nancy 
 Palmer, Judy & Lon Perry, Kim  Prahl ,  Gert Robert,  Danyce  Rundell, 
 Gina  Talbott,  Denise Tolbert, Wally Westbrook  and   Jimmy Worley. 
Z Please remember friends & family: Peggy Albright, Avis Burright, Betty 
 Caldwell, Bud  Charleston, Debra Clark, Caleb Cox, Cecil Curry, Roger 
 Decker, Harry  Hallows, Christine Harrison,  Nicholas Henss, Marjorie 
 Lockwood, Jerry  Malone, Arnold Mendoza, Carletta Moore,  Bill Pieper, 
 Ezra Sanchez,  Jay Smith, and Juan Zambrano. 

A cart for all donations is in the Worship Center foyer. 
The WOCC Sharing Pantry is in need of restocking. 

Please donate any non-perishable food items. 

Expectant Families 

Nikki & Brian Lee 
Bridget & Johnny Lovell 

Carter & JP McIntosh 
 

Kerri & Gabe Rangel 
Julie & Charles Smithson 
Chelsea & David Sparks 

Youth News 

This week’s Jabberwacky is at the Lake Houston Church of Christ in Humble 
Monday, June 19 at 7:00 p.m. There will not be church van transportation 
this week. If you are interested in attending and need a ride please contact 
Cara Tucker. 

Youth Boys (7th-12th Grade) Basketball will be next Sunday, June 25, 
from 7:00-9:00 p.m. in the Family Life Center. Dads and friends are welcome. 

There will be a Youth Service Project Tuesday, June 27 at Montgomery 
County Food Bank from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  The van will leave WOCC at 
8:00 a.m. sharp. Please bring a jacket, we will be working in a refrigerator. 

Youth Girls Night of fellowship, fun and crafting will be at the Watrous’ 
home on Friday, June 30 at 6:30 p.m.  

Treehouse Kids’ News 

Follow Woodland Oaks Children’s Ministry on Facebook and watch the 
bulletin for information on meet ups and activities during the summer. 

New Church Office Contact Information 

Please note, the email address for Karen Ardito, our new Office Administrator 
is :  karen.ardito@woodlandoaks.org  
 
Emails directed to Stephanie Freeze’s Woodland Oaks email address will no 
longer be answered. 

Sympathy 

Lionel Alexander Sr. died at the age of 94 on Wednesday, June 14. Lionel is 
the father of Erving Alexander. The funeral was held June 17 at Trinity Garden 
Church of Christ. 


